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STUDENTS AGAINST RACISM  

Cross-cultural awareness training 

Students Against Racism is a group of young people from refugee and migrant backgrounds 

who deliver workshops about the impacts of racism. It is run alongside the Youth Migrant 

Education Program at TasTAFE and in partnership with A Fairer World. 

Students Against Racism was started in 2008 by a small group of culturally and linguistically 

diverse students and EAL teacher, Gini Ennals, at Hobart College. Students realised that most of 

the racism they were experiencing was the result of ignorance and misinformation. 

The students decided that they would share the stories of their journeys to Tasmania and how 

racism affects their day-to-day lives to raise awareness and build cultural competency in the 

community. 

Students Against Racism has delivered workshops to over 13,500 people in schools, 

universities, TAFE classes and community groups across Tasmania and interstate. Over 320 

young people from countries including Sudan, Congo, Afghanistan, Iraq, Syria, Bhutan, Burma, 

Ethiopia, Egypt, China, Thailand, Iran, Pakistan, India, Chile, Poland, Italy, Vietnam, Uganda, 

Burundi, Kuwait and Timor, have participated in the group and trained as presenters. 

Students Against Racism proudly offers the award-winning cross-cultural training workshop, 

Living in Between, see overleaf for more details. 

“I just wanted to thank you and the students for your participation in the AACB 

Conference. Our post-conference survey saw 90% of delegates rate the presentation 

‘Excellent’ which is the highest rating out of all the presenters! Well done!” Marketing & 

Communications executive, AACB 

Living In Between is a multi-award winning anti-racism workshop that 

aims to create more inclusive schools and workplaces by providing an 

opportunity for Tasmanians to get to know people who have arrived as 

refugees and migrants.  

Members of the Students Against Racism tell the story of why they left 

their homeland, the journey that brought them to Australia and their life 

now. Activities and discussion, allow the students and the audience to 

explore the forms and consequences of racism, and how it can be 

addressed. 

One of the best and most professional workshops I’ve ever 

attended. Hearing individual’s stories was a powerful and effective 

way of communicating your overall message. Participant, 

Parliament House workshop 

I had amazing feedback from our students, it was such a powerful 

addition to our learning about migration. Teacher, school 

workshop 

Living in Between can be presented in schools, workplaces and at events. 

Activities are tailored to the audience and will inspire and educate students 

and community leaders alike. 

Cost: $550 - $1,100 depending on length (1-2 hours) and number of 

participants. 

Students Against Racism are winners of the 2015 Australian Human Rights 

Racism It Stops With Me Award. 

Living In Between 

Creating a fairer world through innovative education and training. 

(03) 6223 1025      
admin@afairerworld.org     
www.afairerworld.org  
4 Battery Square, Battery Point, Tasmania, 7004  


